Barbara Prammer REPUBLIC OF AUSTRIA

Natio SUNCh

Mr. Bogdan BORUSEWICZ
Marshal of the Senate

Senat

ul. Wiejska 6/8

00 902 Warszawa
POLAND

Dear Mr. Speaker, Vienna, 2’1% December 2011

GZ. 03090.1523/2-A3./2011

First of all, let me thank you for the efforts you have undertaken thus far in attempting to reach an
agreement on the format of a future Interparliamentary Conference on the Common Foreign and
Security Policy, including the Common Security and Defence Policy, which can hopefully be
accepted and adopted by all national parliaments and by the European Parliament at our next EU

Speakers' Conference in Warsaw in 2012,

I think we have come a long way, and that a solution is within reach. Both myself and the Speaker
of the Austrian Federal Council, Ms. Susanne Neuwirth, support your proposal for a delegation of
the European Parliament comprising 16 MEPs, and national delegations composed of 6 MPs (4
members and 2 alternate members), provided that all of them can attend and take the floor during

meetings.

I have addressed the same letter to the Marshall of the Sejm.

Présidentin des Nationalrates
A-1017 Wien, Parlament

Tel. +43 1 401 10-2201 (2217)
Fax +43 1 401 10-2345
barbara.prammer@parlament.gv.at

DVR: 0050369



Wishing you much success in the further proceedings and looking forward to meeting you in

Warsaw, | remain

Yours sincerely,

(Barbara Prammer)
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Barbara Prammer REPUBLIC OF AUSTRIA
National Council

The President

Ms. Ewa KOPACZ
Marshal of the Sejm

Sejm

ul. Wiejska 6/8

00 902 Warszawa
POLAND

Dear Madam Speaker, Vienna, X 2 December 2011

faof

GZ. 03090.1523/2-A3./2011

First of all, let me thank you for the efforts you have undertaken thus far in attempting to reach an
agreement on the format of a future Interparliamentary Conference on the Common Foreign and
Security Policy, including the Common Security and Defence Policy, which can hopefully be
accepted and adopted by all national parliaments and by the European Parliament at our next EU
Speakers' Conference in Warsaw in 2012.

| think we have come a long way, and that a solution is within reach. Both myself and the Speaker
of the Austrian Federal Council, Ms. Susanne Neuwirth, support your proposal for a delegation of
the European Parliament comprising 16 MEPs, and national delegations composed of 6 MPs (4
members and 2 alternate members), provided that all of them can attend and take the floor during

meetings.

I have addressed the same letter to the Marshall of the Senate.

Présidentin des Nationalrates
A-1017 Wien, Parlament

Tel. +43 1 401 10-2201 (2217)
Fax +43 1 401 10-2345
barbara.prammer@parlament.gv.at

DVR: 0050369



Wishing you much success in the further proceedings and looking forward to meeting you in
Warsaw, | remain

Yours sincerely,

{40 \

(Barbara Prammer)
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